Sample Letter/Message 
Dear Senator/Representative X:

As your constituent, I am writing to encourage you to pass the bipartisan Violence Against Women Act (VAWA, S.1925) now!
The Violence Against Women Act (VAWA) is legislation designed to stop the brutal violence against girls and women that afflicts communities and countries across the globe – the domestic violence, rape, acid burnings, so-called honor killings and other gross violations of human rights.  The New York Times reported that in Guinea, armed soldiers beat, raped and killed women in broad daylight.  Nearly 50% of all sexual assaults worldwide are against adolescent girls aged 15 years or younger.

Like most Americans, I am horrified by this violence.  In a poll last year, three in five American voters said that addressing global violence against women and girls should be one of the top priorities for our government.  Four in five said they support the Violence Against Women Act (VAWA).  It is bi-partisan, groundbreaking legislation that offers solutions.

One in three women worldwide will be beaten, coerced into sex or otherwise abused in her lifetime.  Please, help do something about it.  The VAWA is an investment in a future where our children don’t have to grow up in a world where women and girls are battered, raped, trafficked and in other ways brutalized every single day. Please pass the Violence Against Women Act now!
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Your Name and Address

